WHITE OAK TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING March 14, 2005
The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, at 7:30 p.m. on March 14,2005. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Clerk Leela A. Vernon, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Trustee Todd Baker, and Trustee Diane Graf. Also present were Kenneth Chamberlain, Deputy Clerk Pat Grant, Elmer Pete Phelps, and members of the Post family.
Moved by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the minutes of February 15, 2005 regular board meeting as printed. Motion carried.
Moved by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the Treasurers report as printed and placed on file. Motion Carried.
Public Comments: Members of the Post family came and informed the board of some of their concerns regarding Joe Raica's gravel pit. It was agreed to look into the matter further and speak to Mr. Raica at the next regular meeting in April.
Zoning Administrator-Kenneth Chamberlain gave his report for the month. He stated that Dorothy Steckley of Howell Rd., Webberville had submitted an Application Form for Variance to have her property rezoned.
A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to pay the Stockbridge Township Stand-by contract for Fire Protection fee. Motion carried. Supervisor Marshall and Treasurer McArthur will attend the meeting for the Stockbridge Area Ambulance.
A motion was made by Supervisor Marshall seconded by treasurer McArthur to donate $5,000.00 a year for the next four (4) years to the park fund to purchase equipment for the park. Motion carried.
It was agreed to have office hours on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon. It will be posted in the newspaper and on our website.
A motion was made by Trustee Baker seconded by Treasurer McArthur to accept the proposed Amendment to the Zoning Ordinance that was send to us by our lawyer, J. Richard Robinson.   Motion Carried.
Moved by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to pay the bills as presented. Motion carried.
Supervisor Marshall declared the meeting adjourned at 8:42 p.m. Respectfully submitted, 
Leela A. Vernon, Clerk
